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LION PRIDE RUNS DEEP!                       IN THIS ISSUE: 

Dear Waco High Lion Family, 
I am a proud graduate of Richfield High School and have had the honor of serving the 

students and families of Waco ISD for 35 years.  My commitment to the Waco community 
has been instilled in me from an early age, and I would have it no other way.  I feel honored 
to lead Waco High School with the great opportunities it offers to our students.  My hope is 
to continue our strong traditions while building various programs that make an impact.  

I am looking forward to a great year.  I hope to see you at school activities and 
sporting events.  If I can ever do anything for you, please feel free to contact me. 

Lion Pride Runs Deep!   

Lisa Saxenian 

Waco High School Principal  

 

From the Desk of Lisa Saxenian, WHS Principal 
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Counselor’s Corner 
Welcome to the 2022 school year! 
The counseling team is excited to meet all of our new Lions and continue working with our returning 
Lions! Students are able to reach their counselor by utilizing email and a google form that will be shared 
on the first day of school. All counselors are also available each Friday during all three lunch periods in 
the cafeteria to assist students. In order to protect the privacy of all students at Waco High, students and 
parents need to have an appointment to meet with their counselor. We set appointments via the google 
form and email. Below are our emails to set up appointments as needed.  
Schedule corrections can be emailed to the cohort counselor. Counselors have 10 days to make 
adjustments as needed. Schedule changes are not permitted currently as students had the opportunity 
to make course request adjustments during the spring semester. The master schedule was created 
based on the course requests. All students must follow the schedule given to them during 1st period on 
Monday, August 23rd. If an adjustment is made due to a correction the student will be given a new 
paper schedule to follow. 
 
How to reach your counselor:  
Maria Diaz, Cohort 2022- 12th grade 

mariad.diaz@wacoisd.org 

Lyssa Davoust, Cohort 2023- 11th grade 

lyssa.davoust@wacoisd.org 

Kristeen Williams, Cohort 2024- 10th grade 

kristeen.williams@wacoisd.org 

Jessica Burr, Cohort 2025- 9th grade 

jessica.burr@wacoisd.org 

LouAnna Arterburn, Cohort 2024/2025 

louanna.arterburn@wacoisd.org 

Cindy Cates, Accelerate/Lead Counselor 

cindy.cates@wacoisd.org 

Alfred Freeman, Dual Credit/College 

alfred.freeman@wacoisd.org 

Please allow a minimum of 48 business hours for a response due to the high volume of calls/emails at 
this time of year.  
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 Messages For WHS Seniors 

 
 September 13, 2021- Senior Parent Night from 5:30p-6:30p held 

in the PAC. This meeting will cover the expectations of the 
student’s senior year including FAFSA, college applications, and 
Waco High senior activities. There will be representatives from 
the MAC Grant program as well as our College/Career Specialist 
and the Senior Cohort Counselor. We want all parents in 
attendance to hear the important SENIOR information. 

 Senior Pics will be September 27th & September 28th. Seniors will 
take pictures during their English periods. 

 Multiple FAFSA Nights will be held from 5:30p-7:30p in the 
Library/College Lab on Oct. 7th, Oct. 28th, Nov. 11th, 
and Dec. 9th  

 
 
   

Lion’s Library 
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Important Dates to Remember: 
 August 23, 2021- First Day of School 

 August 27, 2021- Vaccine Clinic held at Waco High from 
4:00pm-8:00pm. It will be held in the PAC. 

 September 3, 2021- Tusa Night (Recognizing Johnny Tusa at the 

WHS football game) 

 September 6, 2021- Labor Day (No School) 

 September 11, 2021- Little Red Lion- Bring your Child!! Ages 

ranging from 3yr. old to 8th graders on September 11, 2021 at 9:00 am-11am to join 
the Waco High Scarlet Line drill team to learn a dance to perform on the field at 
Homecoming on September 17, 2021. Please contact Ms. Wanda Johnson 
at wanda.johnson@wacoisd.org for any questions.  

 September 17, 2021- Waco High Homecoming 

 September 20, 2021- PTSA Open House @ 6:00pm 

 September 27, 2021- NHS will have their Induction 
Service @ 6:00pm in the PAC 

 September 27, 2021-CDMC Meeting@5:00 RM.111 

 
WHS Bell Schedule 

 

mailto:wanda.johnson@wacoisd.org
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Waco High 2021-2022 Mode of Dress 
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Waco High 2021 Football Schedule 
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Waco High 2021 Volleyball Schedule 
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Waco High 2021 Tennis Schedule 
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WIN Program-Waco High students will now be implementing WIN time, 

What I Need, When I Need It, during 4th period each day. During this time all 
students will be working in the Reading Plus program to help students improve 
their literacy skills.  Students will also be able to conference with their teacher on 
how they are doing in the Reading Plus program and on their school grades. There 
will be incentives for classes on a job well done each six weeks. We are super 
excited to have this time to grow our students' literacy skills!   

  
 
 
 

WHS Parents: Please follow us on the different social media 
platforms listed below. This will keep you informed about what is 
happening at the school. Also be on the lookout for our 
Empowering Parent Meetings that will keep you informed and offer 
community outreach.  
“Please join the PTSA”- Now is the time to join the Waco High PTSA! This year there is the 

option to join online @ wwww.joinpta.org. You'll select Waco ISD and then Waco High from the drop-
down box. The total is $11.50 ($10 dues, $1.50 processing fee).We encourage all to join PTA to assist our 
Lions with their annual PTA scholarship. Last year our PTA awarded $7,000 in scholarships! 
 

-Facebook- www.facebook.com/WacoHighSchool 
- Twitter- www.twitter.com/wacohighschool or@wacohighschool 

-Website- www.wacoisd.org/site/Default.aspx?PageID=61 
 

Feel free to contact us if you have any questions or concerns during these trying times. Please Stay 
safe!!!! 

Keli Jackson-Freeman, LBSW 

254-776-1150 ext. 7694  or  keli.jackson@wacoisd.org 
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